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Letter No: 86/2021 
 
 

26th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Years 10 – 13 Careers Guidance: Morrisby Online Profile 

As part of Sandringham Careers Education, students in Years 10 – 13 have the opportunity to 
take the Morrisby online assessment.  This is a psychometric test that provides objective 
information about a person that is difficult to obtain any other way.  It is designed to complement 
the core careers provision already on offer at Sandringham by providing additional advice and 
guidance. 

The assessment will be taken online at home between Wednesday 14th – Sunday 18th April.  A 
fee of £47 is payable via ParentPay, which includes: 

 The Morrisby online assessment. 

 A 15-minute individual discussion about the significance of their results with a specialist 

careers advisor, who will also endeavour to answer any questions they might have on 

their future choices.  This will take place via an online meeting during the week of 26th – 

30th April. Dates and times will be confirmed nearer the time once we have final numbers 

of participants. 

 A lifetime login to the online support site at www.morrisby.com.  Students will be able to 

see their assessment results and suggestions on suitable careers, subjects and degree 

courses.  A PDF report downloadable from the site explaining your child’s test results will 

be available after the session. 

The Morrisby assessment is not like an exam in that there is no pass or fail.  The profiling 
exercise looks at a person’s different abilities comparing them with another.  The scientific 
analysis of the results then provides genuine insights into potential future work performance.  For 
further information, please see the leaflets attached or go to www.morrisby.com. 

If you would like your child to access this service, please register by Friday 19th March via the link 
below and make your payment at www.parentpay.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd97zyFHNMLSjMpMmVHEmidIlNpl2Mg_0zuvvPeJ8
OnE5jkzA/viewform 
 

If your son or daughter is eligible for Pupil Premium funding, please contact Louise Turner, Pupil 
Premium Coordinator, who will be able to arrange funding to cover the aforementioned cost. 
 

Information on how to access and take the Morrisby Profile will be sent directly to parents and 
students the week of the assessment. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Binh Tang 
Careers Coordinator 
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